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August 102018

Kimberly Bose, Secretary

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 First Street, NE

Washington, DC 20426

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Re: Constantine Project (FERC No. P-10661)
Preliminary Application Document
Proposed Project Operations

Dear Secretary Bose:

Indiana Michigan Power Company (I&M) filed its Notice of Intent and Preliminary Application
Document (PAD) with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (Commission) for the
Constantine Project (FERC No. P-10661) on June 4, 2018. Although Section 4.4 of the PAD
included a description of the existing project operations, the PAD does not include a discussion
of proposed project operations. The purpose of this letter is to convey to the Commission that
1&M does not propose any changes to project operations.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
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Jonathan M. Magalski

Environmental Specialist Consultant
American Electric Power Service Corportiona
Environmental Services

C: Robert A. Gallimore, American Electric Power (AEP)
Yun Gao, AEP
Elizabeth B. Parcell, AEP
Rob Quiggle, HDR



